

July, Kuku squmu

NEWSLETTER

-00-		V					
kuki¢inmiyit	kła?ukinmiyit	k l a?aymiyit	kłaqałsanmiyit	k l axa¢anmiyit	k l ayi·kunmiyit	k l a?inmisanmiyit	
					1	2	
3	4	5	6	7	8	9	
0	11	12	13	14	16	16	
U		12	13	14	15	16	
17	18	19	20	21	22	23	
				Game day at KNC Gym 3PM-7PM			
24	25	26	27	28	29	30	

Community Information and Upcoming Events

Lands update

The community Garden - The community Garden is OPEN! Feel free to come and enjoy nature in the community garden.

Vehicle removal— Vehicle removal is currently on pause for the summer to reduce wildfire risk, but we will continue working on the waitlist this fall.

Wetland Health workshop -During the week of July 26-29th, the BC Wildlife Federation will be delivering a Wetland Health workshop for Ktunaxa citizens on ?adam Lands. Registration is free for this learning opportunity! If you are interested in attending, please email Skylar Nikkel, the Lands and Resource Project Coordinator, at snik-learning opportunity! If you are interested in attending, please email Skylar Nikkel, the Lands and Resource Project Coordinator, at snik-learning opportunity! If you are interested in attending, please email Skylar Nikkel, the Lands and Resource Project Coordinator, at snik-learning opportunity! If you are interested in attending, please email Skylar Nikkel, the Lands and Resource Project Coordinator, at snik-learning opportunity! If you are interested in attending, please email Skylar Nikkel, the Lands and Resource Project Coordinator, at snik-learning opportunity! If you are interested in attending, please email Skylar Nikkel, the Lands and Resource Project Coordinator, at snik-learning opportunity! If you are interested in attending, please email Skylar Nikkel, the Lands and Resource Project Coordinator, at snik-learning opportunity! If you are interested in attending, please email Skylar Nikkel, the Lands and Resource Project Coordinator, at snik-learning opportunity! If you are interested in attending you are interested i





Happy Birthday to everyone in the month of July!!!

Heat Pumps

With the weather getting warmer we would like to take this opportunity to remind homeowners to change to the Air Conditioning settings for the newly installed Heat Pumps. If anyone requires assistance reconfiguring their heat pumps to the cooling setting please contact Sloane at the Administration Office to book a time for our Team to visit. smore@aqam.net

Access to Pagam Lands-Standard practice

Currently, both the Lands and Operations teams receive numerous requests to access ?aqam Lands which most often come from utilities such as BC Hydro or Telus conducting routine maintenance. The second type of access requests are for our own contractors requiring access to conduct work. This ranges in activity from archaeology to species at risk work as well as drilling and geotechnical assessments.

Our current process, regardless of type, is to obtain details on dates of access, duration, type of equipment on site, and area of work. We then issue a letter of access which summarizes their permissions and provides the relevant contact information within the organization should someone wish to inquire further. These letters are to be maintained on the persons throughout the duration of their work on Reserve. At the same time we issue the letter, we also send a notification to Council with the above details should they receive any inquiries from citizens.

Should citizens encounter or have concerns about the legitimacy of someone's presence on ?aqam Lands, they may request to see the Letter of Access. If that person is unable to produce the letter or alternative reliable evidence of their authorization (example: contract), we would advise that the citizen contact the Lands department or a member of Council.

Department Information and Upcoming Events



Trent Walkley Graduation

Trent just graduated from Selkirk Secondary School, Kimberley with the class of 2022.

Trent will be continuing to pursue his athletic mogul skiing career for the next year.

Our family is so very proud of him and wish him the best as he pursues his goals and dreams. Trent's family.

Purcell Golf Course in Kimberley

Purcell Golf in Kimberley is offering golf passes to ?aqam Band members. Your pass qualifies you/your family for free golf after 4pm, (excluding Wednesdays).

More information https://purcell.golf/memberships-and-passes/

If you are interested, please email aqam@purcell.golf with the names of the family members you would like to enroll. Purcell Golf will confirm details before sending a welcome email to you.



We have Pork!!

As a part of the grazing agreement, Gwinner's meats has donated a pig to ?aqam for distribution. Quantities are limited. Available to Registered and Community members.

Contact Kim at the Administration Building.

778-761-0913 / khalvorson@aqam.com







